Hill, James J. - Yacht December 3, 1915

D. A. weed to J. J. Hill.

rvidently J.J.Hill was planning to buy
or build a new yacht to replace the "Wacouta,"
for a special trip. Enclosed in letter is
blueprint and photograph of a yacht which
Weed thought to be "about the best moddle
[sic] for the trip you want to take than any
I have seen."

Also see carbon of Hill's reply to Weed
dated December 17, 1915 which states: "I
will wait and use the 'Wacouta' next season

and probably arrange f-— another, either

buy or build later.”
Filed in .J..J.Toomev nmavers.



